
In-Year Applications  

 

For “In Year” applications received outside the normal admissions round, and if 

places are available, then children qualifying under the published criteria will be 

admitted. If there are places available but more applicants than places, then the 

published oversubscription criteria will be applied. In year applications may apply 

using the on-line form found on Bolton Council Admissions website or clicking on 

this link Moving school during the year!  
 

Admissions Policy 2025 

Before you fill in your application you should read the information on this page carefully 
as it explains the admissions procedure in full. 

If there are no places available, the child will be added to the waiting list.  Please see the 
admission arrangements for more details. 

You will be advised of the outcome of your application in writing as soon as 
possible.  Applicants must be informed of the outcome of their application within 15 school 
days of receipt, but the aim is to notify applicants of the outcome of their application within 10 
school days of receipt.  

You have the right to appeal to an independent appeal panel if your application is 
unsuccessful. 

If you have any questions in relation to in-year admissions please contact Bolton School 
Admissions – admissions@bolton.gov.uk.   

 

 

https://www.bolton.gov.uk/admissions/moving-school-year
https://www.stteresasbolton.stoccat.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/19/2025/06/Admissions-Policy-2025-new-logo.pdf

